
 

Product End-of-Life Notification 
              

© Fremont Micro Devices Inc.                                 

EOL Number:  ED170001                                    Date*:2017-10-31 

Product Description: 
Hereby FMD announces that all FT833X Serial LED Driver devices have reached End-of-Life.  

Reason for EOL:   
These products are being discontinued due to low customer demand. 

Last Time Buy Date:  May 31, 2018 

Last Ship Date:  Jun 30, 2018 

* All orders placed after the notification date are non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR).   

FMD Contact: sales@fremontmicro.com                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information provided herein is in connection with FMD products.  No license, express or implied, by estoppels or otherwise, to any intellectual 

property rights is granted by this document. Except as provided in FMD's Terms and Conditions of Sale for such products, FMD assumes no 

liability whatsoever, and FMD disclaims any express or implied warranty, including liability or warranties relating to fitness for a particular 

purpose, merchantability, or non-infringement of any patent, copyright or other intellectual property right. FMD products are not intended for use 

in a product or system intended to support or sustain life which, if it fails, can be reasonably expected to result in significant personal injury. FMD 

may make changes to specifications and product descriptions at any time, without notice.                                                      
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